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Using Google Hangouts and Classroom 
Responsibly 

 
During the school closure, you have full access to Google Hangouts and 
Google Classroom. Even though you are at home, ​you are expected to 
follow school rules and expectations​ when using your computer. 
 
Expectations: 
 

● Treat all participants kindly. 
 

● Use appropriate language when interacting on Hangouts. 
 

● Your Google profile picture is school appropriate. 
 

● Only post school appropriate material.  
 

● During scheduled sessions with your teachers, do not use your 
cellphone for other things. This is a scheduled class time. 
 

● During scheduled sessions with teachers, the conversation and chat 
should be focused on the discussion within the class, not social 
conversation with your classmates. We know you are missing your 
friends, but we have a limited time with you. We want to make the 
most of it.  
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